
From: Emory Smith <ESmith@scag.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/29/2016 12:19:18 PM
Subject: RE: Walter Brian Bilbro v. SCDSS, Office of the Governor, et al.; 2016-CP-40-00918

Thanks.  DSS just emailed me that it had been done.
 
Emory
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 12:05 PM
 
To: Emory Smith
 
Subject: Re: Walter Brian Bilbro v. SCDSS, Office of the Governor, et al.; 2016-CP-40-00918
 
I'm confirming receipt. You all approved a Form 1 last week for Davidson and Lindemann to represent our office and 
DSS in this suit.  
 
Thanks. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 29, 2016, at 12:02 PM, Emory Smith <ESmith@scag.gov> wrote:

Holly:
 
I am writing to confirm that the Office of the Attorney General is not representing any party to this suit.  
The Office of the Attorney General received a copy of this suit and understands that DSS and the 
Governor’s Office have been served. Counsel for, I believe, the World Relief defendant has contacted 
this Office twice about this case.  B/c of those limited contacts, and the absence of any request that the 
Attorney General’s Office represent one of the Defendants, I want to make sure that you understand 
that the Office of the Attorney General is NOT representing any defendant to this action now.  I have 
also emailed DSS.  I don’t know whether the Governor’s Office is requesting DSS assistance with 
representation.
 
Please confirm receipt of this email and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
Emory
 
J. Emory Smith, Jr.
Deputy Solicitor General
Office of the Attorney General
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, SC 29211
803-734-3642 Direct
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